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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0638 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 21, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve a contract for small water main improvements project – 

Invitation to Bid (ITB) 233-11087 - $753,375.49 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission award a unit cost contract for Project 
11622 at Southwest 20th Court, Southwest 22nd Terrace, and Southwest 24th Avenue 
for small water main improvements to the lowest cost, responsive and responsible 
bidder, GPE Engineering & General Contractor Corp., [d/b/a Gonzalez Pavement 
Equipments, Inc.] in the estimated amount of $753,375.49. 
 
Background 
This neighborhood improvement project will replace 3,225 linear feet of existing 6-inch 
water main that has met its useful life as part of the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Water and 
Wastewater Master Plan.  By making these water distribution system improvements, the 
City will enhance the utility infrastructure and elevate the level of service provided to our 
neighbors in the Riverland Village and Riverland Civic Association neighborhoods. 
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the estimated amount of $753,375.49. 

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 
     

FY FUND 
SUB 

FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 
SUB OBJ 

# 
SUBOBJECT 

NAME  AMOUNT  

2013 454 01 

Water and Sewer 
General Capital 

Projects P11622.454 

SW 20 CT, SW 22 Terr, 
SW 24 Ave Small Water 

Main Improvements 6599 Construction $753,375.49  

       
TOTAL $753,375.49  

Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 635-11066 
 

 
Prepared by: Rick Andrews, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Acting Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


